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 6/7/21 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Proposed Junior Ski Trip – Pila, Aosta Valley, Italy 

19-27 February 2022 

 

I am very excited to be able to write to you to draw your attention to the proposed Junior Ski Trip which 

we hope will take place during February half term 2022. We are currently unable to actually launch any 

overseas trips, but we remain hopeful that restrictions will be lifted in September and we will be able to 

launch this trip properly. 

 

So why am I writing now? The reason is that the cost will be in the region of £1100 and I wanted to give you 

the chance to be able to start saving over the summer so that when you receive the launch letter, you will 

be in a better position to be able to sign your son up to the trip. We have a provisional booking with Interski, 

a company we have used for many years now, but once I launch the trip I will need to pay the deposit quite 

quickly to confirm and secure our booking. Final balances are likely to have to be paid in early December. 

 

I hope to be able to send out full details of this trip in mid-September, but if you have any queries in the 

meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ruth Smith 

Ski Trip Leader 

rls@rgshw.com  
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